
 

 Indigenous Health Telehealth Learning Series 

The AHS Indigenous Patient Journey Projects The AHS 

Indigenous Patient Journey projects sought to explore what was working, what was not working & what was missing 
in Addiction and Mental Health services provided to Indigenous populations.  

This session is presented by Randal Bell. Randal  
is currently employed in the Community, Seniors, 
Addiction & Mental Health portfolio as the Senior 
Advisor for Indigenous Populations. Randal has held 
various management positions in social care and 
health organizations that serve Indigenous commu-
nities.  

Randal has also held senior project 
management and quality improvement positions in the United Kingdom & New Zealand. Randal holds 
a Bachelor’s Degree in Social Work and has certifications in project management, change manage-
ment, risk mitigation & quality improvement. Randal’s current provincial role allows him to focus on 
his passion; which is improving health services for Indigenous populations. Randal is a Nehithaw from 
Montreal Lake Cree Nation in Northern Saskatchewan but currently resides in Edmonton.“ 

HOW TO REGISTER FOR THIS SESSION 

AHS is using a new application for telehealth sessions called iScheduler. To register, an iScheduler          

account is needed. For AHS employees and external participants please refer to the email 

and attachment for full instructions.  

This session is a Meeting and can be found on iScheduler on June 19th, 2019 with the title, 

Indigenous Health Telehealth Learning Series. 

For technical assistance during your session, call 310 - 8822 

Learning objectives for this session  The AHS Indigenous Patient Journey Projects 

After listening to 100 high needs indigenous service-users and another 100 indigenous service-
users who were incarcerated, the project team has brought these voices forward to inform service 
development and to enhance service delivery in ways that work for Indigenous people.” 

 Discover what the IPJ Projects are 

 Discover what was learned from the IPJ projects 

 Discover why the IPJ projects are important to AHS 

This session occurs June 19th at 12:00 pm-1:00 
pm and will be recorded. 


